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Results of 2014 Annual General Meeting 

St. John’s, NL, December 18, 2014: Canadian Imperial Venture Corp. 

(TSXV:CQV, Frankfurt Stock Exchange:DFM) (the “Company”) is pleased to 

provide the results of the Annual General Meeting of the Shareholders held on 

December 17, 2014.  Each of the resolutions, as listed in the Company's 

information circular dated November 13, 2014, was approved, including the 

election of management nominees Gerard Edwards, Robert Smiley and Dr. 

George Langdon to the board of directors. 

 
Jerome Byrne and D. Samuel Walters did not stand for re-election at the Annual 
General Meeting.  The Company would like to thank Messrs. Byrne and Walters 
for their service and wishes them well in their future endeavours. 
 

Canadian Imperial Venture Corp. is an independent Canadian-based resource 

company.  

CANADIAN IMPERIAL VENTURE CORP.  

By: "Gerard Edwards" 

Gerard M. Edwards 

President and CEO  

 
For further information:  

Canadian Imperial Venture Corp. 

P.O. Box 6232, Stn. C 

St. John's, NL A1C 6J9 

Tel.:  (709) 739-6700 / Fax: (709) 739-6605  

E-mail:  info@canadianimperial.com  / website:  www.canadianimperial.com 

 

TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE HAS NOT REVIEWED AND DOES NOT ACCEPT RESPONSIBILITY 
FOR THE ACCURACY OF THIS PRESS RELEASE. 

This release includes certain forward looking statements which reflect beliefs, expectations, 
objectives and goals which are believed to be reasonable at the time such statements are made.  
Actual results could differ materially from anticipated results and may be impacted upon such factors 
as commodity prices, political developments, legal decisions, market and economic conditions, 
industry competition, the weather, changes in financial markets and changing legislation. 
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